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Comments: 1- The long term affects on local businesses is not being taken into account in this matter. Every year

myself and a small group of snowmobilers will spend up to 3 weeks in McCall to snowmobile in the area

proposed and others. We have to stay in a hotel, eat 3 meals a day, fuel up trucks and machines, pay

registration, ect. All of that supports the local economy of McCall in a much greater impact than that of non-

motorized users. This point is important because of the amount of people we run into from all over the country

that are traveling there to do the exact same thing.

2- The basis of the closure states wildfire prevention, how does a snowmobile have any affect on wildfire during

winter operation of the machine?

I personally think the long term economical impact needs to be seriously considered for the surrounding

bussinesses before any closures are considered.

 

Thank you

Konrad Swartz


